
Weekly Newsletter - 12/11/21
Dear  Parents,
I am really proud of the children here at 
Star this week. We have been visiting 
classes and speaking to children this week 
and they are displaying such polite and 
respectful behaviour. Next week Tuesday 
we will be having a visit from our school 
improvement advisor and I am sure that all 
our children will make a very good 
impression. Please make sure that they 
are in full school uniform and looking their 
best ready to learn. If you are struggling 
with any bedtime routines or uniform 
issues, please get in touch with Mrs 
Clarke through the school office. We have 
noticed a lot of lost property, especially 
school coats. Please speak to your child 
about checking that they have all their 
uniform items at the end of the day and 
please please please label everything 
with their name and current class. On 
Monday we will be starting our 
anti-bullying week programme and are 
inviting all staff and pupils (and parents) to 
wear odd socks. See info in newsletter. 
Have a wonderful weekend.
Best wishes,
Ms Von

Inter-Faith Week
Next week the whole school will be taking part 

in the Inter-Faith week. Children will be 
encouraged to discuss variety of religions as 
well as decorate their own world peace mug.

Here are some ways you can get involved as a 
family.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19eNipLyuPOdTK01Mywf
7rytNCloeBeuz/view 

Diverse Voices
Year six have been working with Diverse Voices this 
week discussing positive relationships as part of their 
transition to secondary school project. Make sure you 
read our weekly newsletters to find out more about our 
transition work including workshops about friendships, 

gang culture, knife crime and safety.

Positivity Relationships

Trust Advice

Supportive Empathy
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